
Weekly Edition - Friday, November 11, 2022

We have no school on Monday,
November 14. 



TRM will be having a Staff Development

day. 

No School

Pick-Up Line
Please be sure you are accessing the

parent pick-up line by approaching from
HWY 10 via 171 St. Ave NW (by Casey's

gas station). 
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Volunteers Needed

Recess - supervise the playground. 
Library Committee - organize,
catalog, and more.
Maintenance - hang shelves,
assemble furniture, storage shed,
etc... 

TRM has lots of volunteer opportunities. 

Email
volunteers@threeriversmontessori.org to

notify us you are ready to help. 

Cold Weather
A reminder that students are heading out

for recess daily and need their warm
weather gear.




Pizza Ranch Fundraiser
The Pizza Ranch fundraiser was a

huge success raising $1310 dollars. 
Big shout out to the volunteers 

See the TRM website, Development
page for details. 

TRM Board Meeting
The TRM School Board meeting is

Tuesday. November 15 at 6 pm. See the
TRM website, Board & Meeting Schedule

page for more details. Parent Committee Meeting
The Parent Committee Meeting is

Monday, November 14 at 4:30 pm. See
the TRM website, Board & Meeting
Schedule page for more details.

mailto:volunteers@threeriversmontessori.org
https://threeriversmontessori.org/development
https://threeriversmontessori.org/board-%26-meeting-schedule
https://threeriversmontessori.org/board-%26-meeting-schedule


Kuklok's Corner
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Greetings, TRM families. 

This week's message will remain short. Unfortunately, I have been out sick all week, so I have
missed much of the excitement of the building. I have been able to spend time working on state
reports which are a necessary part of the job, and the dedicated time reminds me of the
infrastructure needed to keep our school running.

Our authorizer moved their site visit to early December, and we are appreciative of their flexibility
and still excited to share all of the ways TRM is growing and evolving. I look forward to returning to
the building next week and welcoming the students back on Tuesday, November 15th. I hope you
enjoy your extra day off on Monday and that the students get some well-earned rest. 

My best,

Antonio Kuklok - Executive Director and Principal


